
Northern Network News 
March 9, 2007 
By: Jim Potter, Director of University Relations 
 
The Northern Network News is the official internal newsletter of MSU-Northern.  When you have information you would like the 
campus to know about, e-mail it to Jim Potter at potterj@msun.edu and clearly mark it as for the NNN. 
 
Library Hours for Spring Break 
Saturday-Sunday, March 10-11:                       CLOSED 
Monday-Friday, March 12-16:                         8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
Saturday, March 17:                                         CLOSED 
Sunday, March 18:                                           1:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m. 
 
Dining hall hours for spring break: 
March 9th (Friday) closed at 2:00pm after lunch 
March 18th (Sunday) reopen at 4:30pm for dinner 
 
Advance Registration for Fall/Summer Semester 2007 
The Summer 2007 Schedule is now available on the Banner Web. 
 
Your student classification is based on the classification you earned at the end of the fall 2006 semester not the 
spring 2007 semester.  Please register at your designated time.  You can register any time after your designated 
time and Graduate students my register any time beginning March 26th. 
 
SENIORS                   A thru Z          Mon.  Mar. 26            8:00 a.m. 
(Earned: 90 cr. or above) 
 
JUNIORS                   A thru Z          Tues. Mar. 27                        8:00 a.m. 
(Earned:  60-89 cr.) 
 
SOPHOMORES        T thru  Z          Wed. Mar. 28             8:00 a.m. 
(Earned: 30-59 cr.)       A thru  C                                              9:00 a.m. 
                                    D thru  F                                              10:00 a.m. 
                                    G thru  I                                               11:00 a.m. 
                                    J  thru  L                                               12:00 p.m. 
                                    M thru O                                              1:00 p.m. 
                                    P thru  S                                               2:00 p.m. 
 
FRESHMEN              A thru  C         Thurs. Mar. 29           8:00 a.m. 
(Earned: 0-29 cr.)         D thru  F                                              10:00 a.m.      
                                    G thru  I                                               12:00 p.m. 
                                    J  thru  L                                               2:00 p.m. 
 
                                    M thru O          Fri.  Mar. 30               8:00 a.m. 
                                    P thru  S                                               10:00 p.m. 
                                    T thru  Z                                               12:00 p.m. 
 
Community Concert 



There will be a music concert on Sunday March 18 at 4:00 pm at First Lutheran Church.  This is a part of the 
series of community "Big Read" events and will feature American folk and jazz music performed by a number 
of local musicians (including our own Sue Ost).  The "Faithful Flutes" will be playing "Alexander's Ragtime 
Band", the First Lutheran hand bell choir will be playing a couple of pieces, and Michael Dahle is doing "An 
Ode to Tom Joad" - or something like that. This should be an enjoyable event for your entire family. 
 
Ball Web Site 
Items are starting to come in for the “I Love Northern Ball” and in order to give everyone a chance to see what 
they might be bidding on, Marianne Hoppe has created a web page for the Ball – 
http://welovenorthern.msun.edu, Or follow the link on the Northern home page.  If you have a basket you are 
working on for the ball please turn it into Jim Potter or Shauna Albrecht as soon as it is ready so it can be 
photographed and added to our web site.  Please do not wrap your baskets or donations as people will want to 
see what they are getting. 
 
The Grapes of Wrath Q&A Session 
Today, March 9th, at 10:00 am in Cowan Hall room 319, Susan Shellinglaw, from the Steinbeck Center of 
Salinas California, will meet with students and others to answer questions about The Grapes of Wrath and 
Steinbeck’s life.  This event is free and open to the public. 
 
Blood Drive Update   By: Sue Swan 
On behalf of the American Red Cross, I would like to thank the campus community for a successful blood drive 
yesterday.  Despite some glitches with starting time, we were able to collect our quota plus one (41 pints), with 
6 first time donors and had over 50 donors presenting. 
 
Thanks to the following faculty and staff for being good role models:  Betty Clark, Beth Ringer, Chancey 
Ringer, Michelle Burchard, Shauna Albrecht, Amy Boehm, Brenda Skornogoski, Cindy Small, Norton Pease, 
Lexy Fisher, Greg Ryan, Bill Schwartz and “Spike” Magelsson. 
 
Career Center News   By: Terry Lilletvedt 
Several recruiters are scheduled after Spring Break.  A sign-up sheet for interview times is available in the 
Career Center in Donaldson Hall.     
 
Foundation Coal – March 20th.  Interviews for both Co-op and full-time positions will take place in the 
Career Center.  They are recruiting both diesel and automotive students. 
 
Hoven Equipment – March 22nd.  They are recruiting for a full-time Service Administrator position and two 
Co-op positions, one in the Service Department and one in the Parts Department.  Job descriptions for the 
positions are available in the Career Center.  Automotive, diesel and business students are encouraged to apply 
for the Service Administrator position and the Parts Dept. Co-op position.  Auto and diesel students can apply 
for the Service Dept. Co-op position.  A general information session will take place in Hensler Auditorium at 
9:00 am that day.  Interviews will follow in the Career Center.   
 
Tilleman Motors – March 27th.  Interviews for full-time positions will take place in the Career Center.  They 
are recruiting students in the diesel, ag mechanics and automotive programs.  
 
The Career Center, in conjunction with the MSU-N Student Senate, are hoping to assist students with 
transportation to two upcoming Career Fairs.  The fairs are:  
 
Helena Area Career Fair Wednesday, April 11th                
and the  



University of Montana Educator’s Fair April 29th & 30th (The transportation being planned is only for the 
30th) 
 
If you are interested in attending one of these fairs please sign up for the Helena fair in the Career Center or for 
the Educator’s fair please sign up at the Information Desk at the Sub or in the Career Center.  Once we 
determine how many students are interested in attending we can decide on a method of transportation and cost 
per student.  The deadline for sign-ups is March 23. 
 
Please stop by the Career Center or the Student Senate office for more information.  
 
A Northern Tidbit   By: Bill Lanier 
Former Northern National Champion (2005) wrestler, Jesse Juarez, is beginning to make a name for himself 
outside of Northern.  On March 17 he will be competing for the Toyko Sabres, of the International Fight League 
(IFL). Jesse and his teammates (from the Tokyo Sabres) appeared last month on Fox Sports Network TV Show, 
“Best Damn Sports Show” and Jesse also appeared briefly in an episode of the CBS television show Numb3ers. 
Keep an eye out as his match on March 17th is to be televised. 
 
Upcoming Dates 
Mar. 10 
Car/Ag Machine Show from 11:00 AM - 4:00 PM  
Fashion Show at 2:00 PM in the ATC 
 
Mar. 11 
Daylight Savings Begins 
Library CLOSED   
 
Mar. 12 
Spring Break – No Classes 
Library Opened - 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m 
 
Mar. 13 
Spring Break – No Classes 
Library Opened - 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m 
  
Mar. 14 
ReSPONSE Theme Contest DEADLINE 
Spring Break – No Classes 
Library Opened - 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m 
 
Mar. 15 
Spring Break – No Classes 
Library Opened - 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m 
  
Mar. 16 
Spring Break – No Classes 
Library Opened - 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m 
 


